
CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Falcon Heights Planning 
Commission will hold a public hearing on January 28, 2020 
at 7:00 p.m. at the City Hall Council Chambers, 2077 
Larpenteur Avenue West. The purpose of the public hearing 
is to consider changes to Chapter 54 of the Falcon Heights 
City Code regarding vegetation regulations on private 
property.  
 
Justin Markon 
Community Development Coordinator 
 
Date: January 17, 2020 


